May 17, 2020
GMNI Report on GMNI Meeting List
(focus on listed meetings for update and future involvement)

As I have called the contact name of each meeting, what has been confirmed to me is that people value, and look to their home meetings for strength and recovery within their meetings.   Seemingly meetings with strong recovery have the largest percentage of involvement. Folks shared that turning to Big Book study is helpful along with traditional OA literature.
It does seem, as has been the focus of GMNI, that GMNI can be supportive and helpful to the individual meetings.  There was positive interest in sponsoring workshops as well as help in reaching out to others as they work through the process of the steps.  I have promised several people that I would stay in touch concerning GMNI.  Several persons said that they would appreciate group road trips to workshops (who knows what the future holds as far as face to face meeting).  People said they would be happy to learn, as well as to share, what their support and experiences have been with sponsoring and meetings.  Several persons, who are not represented in GMNI said that they would look into attaining a representative. 
A few positive connections to add to present GMNI participation:
Bellow Falls…positive response
Brattleboro…check in on involvement
Burlington…find out more info and call me back
Morrisville and Derby…interested in having deeper participation and representation
Group that meets on the Connecticut R. (used to be in N.H.) is interested in attending supportive workshops.
The Plattsburgh group is no longer meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Submitted by Mary Benton
